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Work to replace electrical cabinet, Gardeners Road, Mascot 

Monday 23 May – Friday 27 May 2022 

 

What is happening?  

From Monday 23 May 2022 night work will be undertaken on Gardeners Road, Mascot to remove and 
replace a damaged roadside electrical cabinet.  

This work must be undertaken at night as it will require a road closure for the work to be completed safely. 

When is this happening?  

Work will be carried out from Monday 23 May to Friday 27 May 2022 between 10:30pm to 4:00am over  

five night shifts: 

• Monday 23 May 2022 

• Tuesday 24 May 2022 

• Wednesday 25 May 2022 

• Thursday 26 May 2022 

• Friday 27 May 2022 

What impacts will the work have?  

Due to the high volume of traffic during the day, work will be at night, outside of standard construction hours 
to ensure the safety of pedestrians, motorists and workers. The work has been planned to take place at the 

same time as the  M8 Motorway is closed for general maintenance. Please see the map over the page for 
the work location.  

The work will involve: 

• setting up traffic control 

• removing the damaged electrical cabinet 

• repairing the concrete foundation and installing a new cabinet 

• energising  and testing the electrical components. 

How this affects you?  

During this work a full road closure will be in place on Gardeners Road, west of Kent Road. No local access 
will be permitted during the five nights of work. Please make arrangements for deliveries and business 
access requirements to be during business hours and notify customers and delivery drivers about the road  
closure. 
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There may be some noise associated with this work, however every effort will be made to minimise noise 
disturbance. 
 
Equipment used during this work will include construction vehicles, service locating equipment and hand 
tools.  
 
Will there be traffic changes? 

A road closure will be in place during the five nights of work on Gardeners Road, between Kent Road and 
Venice Street. Local access will not be maintained or permitted during this work. 
 The pedestrian footpath on Gardeners Road between Kent Road and Venice Street will also be closed.  

Please see the below map.  

All efforts will be made to minimise disruption and we appreciate your patience and understanding while we 
complete the work.  

 

Work location and road closure                                                                                  
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